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Rene~ S. Ha:.4:z, M.D.
1032 Baldwin Lane

Oak Park, Illinois' 6'0302-4445

Dear Renee:

I finally found time (you said there was no urgency, as I recall) to read through the saga

of your litigative efforts in your discrimination case in being denied tenure at Tulane.

Your story has left me more cautious, if not wiser, in dealing with a professor's request

for help in obtaining an attorney. I do admire your persistence over the past decade and hope that

by now you have been able to put it behind you.

With good wishes.
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